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July 19, 2024 

The Honorable Scott S. Harris  Via Electronic Filing 
Clerk of the Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
1 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC  20543-0001 

Re: Nathan Miller vs. Republican Party, No. 24-53 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

Pursuant to Rule 30.4, Intervenor Attorney General Keith Ellison requests a 14-day 
extension of time to file a response to the petition for a writ of certiorari in this matter.  A response 
is currently due August 16, 2024.  A 14-day extension would make a response due August 30, 
2024. 

Attorney General Ellison submits that good cause exists for the extension.  This is 
intervenor’s first request for an extension of time to file a response, and the request is relatively 
short.  Good cause exists for the requested extension.  Apart from this case, I represent the State 
of Minnesota and its agencies in several other matters and review appellate work product for 
several additional cases; those responsibilities require substantial amounts time in the coming 
weeks. I also have a long-planned vacation in the interim.  An extension of time would better 
enable preparation of a response that would be most helpful to the Court. 

Counsel for Attorney General Ellison has conferred with counsel for Petitioners Nathan 
Miller and Miller for SD9 and Respondent Republican Party of Minnesota.  They consent to the 
extension. 

Sincerely, 

LIZ KRAMER 
Solicitor General 
(651) 757-1010 (Voice)
liz.kramer@ag.state.mn.us

Counsel for Intervenor 

cc: All counsel of record, via email and U.S. Mail 


